
The Northern and Western Homelessness Networks are networks of all the homelessness 

funded services in Melbourne's north and west.  We advocate for an end to the housing crisis 

so that no-one needs be homeless in Australia.

The Northern and Western Homelessness Networks are looking for a sticker design, to help us 

promote our message 'housing ends homelessness'.

See the brief below, if you are interested in submitting a design.  A small prize will be given 

to the person who submits the design chosen by the Networks. 



Northern & Western Homelessness Networks'





Sticker design
competition

Purpose: To design a sticker that can be used on cars, drink bottles, diaries, to help the 

Northern and Western Homelessness Networks raise community awareness 

and to promote the message that 'housing ends homelessness'.

Timelines: The competition will close on Monday 1 May and the winner will be chosen by 

the Networks on Friday 19th May.



Specs: The sticker should be about 14 x 14 cm

You can: 

use the template above, incorporating a house outline, QR code and 

#housing ends homelessness; or

design your own/create your own message.

We will add #housingendshomelessness and the QR code to any design 

that does not include those elements.

The Networks would love to use some of the designs that are not 

selected for the sticker in other material, like on posters.

You can submit an electronic or paper design.

Prize: A $100 gift card

Submit You can email designs to: meredith.gorman@launchousing.org.au 

or mail them to: Sarah Langmore, Wombat Housing Support Service, 

PO Box PO Box 1183 Kensington 3031


